MGPI Staff
Dr.Fred Kindhart, Director
David Wade, Asst. Director
Richard Vance, Pre-Press
Jenna Gherardini, Prayer Letters

November 2024

Thank you from MGPI!

Dear Pastors and praying friends,

Here we are reaching out again to say thank you for all the prayers and support. What you do to help us makes such a difference in what we are able to accomplish. We will never know till heaven what a difference your prayers and support have meant to lost souls that received a Gospel tract in their language.

Here is a quick update on Bro. Richard Vance. Praise the Lord he is doing so much better and has been able to come in and help out, especially with layout/design work. We are so happy every time we are able to see him here at the printshop. It is a miracle from the Lord and an answer to your prayers.

We mentioned in the last letter that one of the air conditioners had to be replaced, and we want to say thank you to all who helped us get that paid for. Who would have thought that here it is November the 1st, and the air conditioners are still running during the day time. Not only is the temperature in the printshop important, but it is also important to keep the humidity low because of the huge amounts of paper we use.

The picture in this letter is of missionary LeRoy Rolston and myself delivering almost 20,000 tracts to the two national pastors you see here. They were so very grateful, and that is just more seed of the Gospel you and your church have had a part in sharing with lost souls.

(This is the same last sentence we had in our last letter, but I don't want to change it at all!) We want to thank you and your church for being a very big part of this ministry. Our prayer is that God will richly reward you and bless in all you are doing for Him through your church.



Gred A. Kindhart

Dr. Fred Kindhart and the Staff at MGPI

Reaching the world for Christ through the printed page

A ministry of Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc.

Mailing Address: PO Box 533, Braselton GA 30517 Physical Location: 4418 Hwy 332, Hoschton GA 30548

Phone: 706.654.1548 Fax: 706.654.1520 Website: mgpi.org Email: printshop@mwbm.org